
 

 

 
          

  
             

  
          

             
 
  

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

I recently attended the Park Royal presentationof the WBC Development Plans and wish to express 
my concern at a number of the proposals. 

I have lived in Grappenhall for some years and am alarmed at some aspects of the develoment 
plan which would result in changes to the environment and our way of life.There are many points that 
could be raised ,but I  would just mention-

 1.The developments planned for the green belt areas in Grappenhall and the effect on the old 
village.Surely consideration should be given to utilisation of brown field sites which exist elsewhere. 

2.The possible major new road across the Ship Canal  with its effect on existing housing and 
high increase in traffic flow.

 3.Stockton Lane becoming a bus route .To where ?It cannnot exit the village under present 
conditions via the weight restricted hump

 back bridges.

 There are many other factors which could be highlighted.but I would just ask that you please,please 
think again,so that we can be spared such blights on our neighhbourhoods. 

Yours faithfully, 




